Date:  15 June, 2001

Craig D. Norman

Vice President of Administration

Network Computing Services, Inc.

1200 Washington Avenue South

Minneapolis, MN  55415

Dear Mr. Norman:

Thank you for your proposal in response to Solicitation No. 4TS-TT-01-0001 for the High Performance Computing Modernization Office, DoD Information Environment project.  Award has been made to High Performance Technologies, Inc., 4121 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 200, Arlington, VA 22203. 
6 proposals were received and evaluated in accordance with the evaluation criteria in the Solicitation.  Award was made on the basis of overall best value.  Your firm ranked second overall.  Your company was not selected for award because you did not receive a sufficiently high overall rating.

If you desire a debriefing, you must submit a written request within three days after receipt of this notice.  The request for debriefing may be faxed to me at 404-331-6115, or e-mailed at tommy.thomas@gsa.gov.  Upon receipt of your debriefing request, you will be notified of the scheduled date, time and location.   Debriefings may be in person or by teleconference.  You may bring a maximum of 3 people to the debriefing.

Although your proposal was not selected, we wish you good luck and many future successes.  Your continued interest and participation in High Performance Computing projects is appreciated and encouraged.

Sincerely,

TOMMY G. THOMAS

Contracting Officer

